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Dear Gregory, 
 
congratulations! 
 
The program committee of IPEC 2015 is pleased to inform you that your paper 
 
On the Workflow Satisfiability Problem with Class-Independent Constraints 
 
has been accepted for oral presentation at the conference conference. 
 
We will send the reviews in a couple of days, together with reminders about deadlines and rule for 
production of proceedings version. 
 
For now, please remember that the registration deadline for IPEC 2015 is very soon: 
 
31 July 2015, 17:00 EEST 
 
The IPEC organisers urge you to register and book travel and accommodation as soon as 
possible. 
The conference website is at http://algo2015.upatras.gr/ipec/. You can register at 
http://algo2015.upatras.gr/registration.html. 
 
On behalf of the program committee, thank you again for submitting to IPEC, and see you in sunny 
Greece for an exciting conference! 
 
Iyad and Thore 
	
  


